
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
December 5, 2017 

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on December 5, 2017 at 5:30 PM at 
the Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett KS. President Charley Caron called the 
meeting to order. The following board members were present: Charley Caron, Gary 
Teel, Joe Johnson, Helen Norman, and Erin Stevenson.  
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Gary made a motion to approve the previous month’s minutes. The motion was 
seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance: $21,136.40 
Ending balance: $19,052.36 
 
Old Business: 

 Sensory Park- No update.  
 

 Color Run- WINGS spokesperson Michelle Hermreck is interested in 
partnering with the board for the run, but has to present it to her board. April 
14th will not work due to the city-wide garage sale, but the 7th and 21st are 
open. WINGS will not be expected to participate financially. Charley will 
present Michelle with the two possible dates and the board will finalize in 
January. We will use the existing list of sponsors accumulated for the Pub-2-
Pub and information will be sent out after the January board meeting with 3 
different sponsorship brackets. Charley will also be contacting Reah Bures 
about getting a time clock for the runners at the finish line.   

 
 
New Business: 

 Picnic Table- The board has not yet been in contact with Mr. Stanley about 
the placement of the table.  

 
Erin moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and passed. The next 
meeting is scheduled for January 2, 2018 at 5:30 PM.  
 
 


